
A Message from Our Health Department 
 
 

 
 
 
November, 20020 
 
 
Dear Nathan Hale families, 
 
Please find below secure and confidential email fax for sending back immunization, medical and 
physical forms to our school. 
 
Simply take a picture of the document you want to send email it to the address below: 
 
6176358558@fax.mybps.org 
 
Please don't hesitate to contact us if you have any questions or concerns. Thank you so much for 
helping us take care of your students. 
 
Additionally, please know that any student that is planning to come into the school for hybrid or 
in-person learning must have a flu shot. 
 
Proof of this immunization must be given to the school prior to the student returning. We thank 
you all for your continued support in keeping our students, families and staff healthy and well. 
 
 
Stay safe, 
 
Joan David 
jdavid2@bostonpublicschools.org 
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